
 
 

Facilities Report 2019 

 

 

 Our Insurance Adjuster came in with a total estimated claim of $125,000 

(with a $500 deductible) for damages caused by the glycol spill.   This will be  

covered by our Insurance carrier.  

 

 On October 9th All Risk will be in the District to install the millwork in the 

classrooms where the cabinets had been damaged  

 

 LED Lighting project is nearly completed and the report will be issued prior 

to the due date of December 2019. 

 

 All work was completed on the Geothermal system on September 17, 2019 

with the reinstallation of the sidewalk materials. 

 

 Our new Camera System is installed and training will be completed by 

month end. 

 

 A Maintenance Contract will be proposed for the System Controls for our 

Tiger Flow equipment in the Geothermal room on the first floor of the 

building. 

 

 

 

Pat Austin 

Interim Business Administrator 

September 18, 2019 

 

 

  
 

 


	20A Fac Rep 


